
Dear Editors, 

 
Thank you very much for allowing us to revise our Invited Manuscript NO: 58129 entitled 
“Adipose-derived stem cells: pathophysiologic implications versus therapeutic potential 
in systemic sclerosis” by Irene Rosa, Eloisa Romano, Bianca Saveria Fioretto, Marco 
Matucci-Cerinic and Mirko Manetti. 

The manuscript has been revised according to the Reviewer’s and the Editorial Office’s 
comments and suggestions.  

As reported in the first manuscript submission, we are confident about the quality of our 
scientific English writing and, as reported in the author contribution, Prof. Marco Matucci-
Cerinic, who fluently speaks four languages including English and is Editor of several 
international journals, edited the paper. Moreover, the Reviewer classified the Language 
Quality of our manuscript as Grade A (Excellent/Priority publishing), which was confirmed 
by the Science Editor. 

Thank you very much in advance. 
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Mirko Manetti 
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